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Letter of Clarification No. 2 ~ ELOI No. O-02419 
Date of Letter of Clarification: 12/5/19 

 

To all prospective respondents: 
The following responds to questions received on the solicitation reference above: 

 

 

Question 1: 

 

What (year) are the applicable Lighting Specifications? 

 

Response 1: 

 
The FDOT January 2020 specifications will govern during 
construction with TSPs as applicable. 
  

Question 2: 

 

Are there any Technical Special Provisions with regards to the installation 

and commissioning of the programmable digital control system? 

 
Response 2: 

 
No TSP will be necessary, the intent is for the contractor to provide 
the digital control system and the consultant team will program and 
install the unit. 
 

 

  Question 3: 
 
What are the contractor’s permitted Lane Closures/Restrictions? 

 
Response 3: 

 
 Per the traffic control phasing notes within the lighting plans, the 
contractor is given the option to choose from three different typicals 
(access without closure, shoulder closure, or single lane closure). 
Please see traffic control plan sheets for referenced index numbers 
for each typical. 
 
Lane closures will only be allowed at the following times: MONDAY-
THURSDAY between the hours of 7pm and 5am, MON-FRIDAY 
between the hours of 9am and 3pm, and between the hours of 7am 
SATURDAY and 5am MONDAY. 
 

 
Question 4: 

 
What are the contractor’s permitted hours of operation? 

 
Response 4: 

 
The contractor is permitted to work at any time.  

 

All other items, conditions, and specifications in the procurement document not 

specifically changed by the Addendum/Letter of Clarification remain unchanged. 
 

Please send all questions to THEA’s Procurement Manager, Man Le, via email at 

Man.Le@tampa-xway.com. 

mailto:Man.Le@tampa-xway.com
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM and/or LETTER OF 

CLARIFICATION                            

Were Addenda issued on this Solicitation? 

 Yes    

 No 

Were Letter of Clarification issued on this Solicitation? 

 Yes    

 No 

I (We) hereby acknowledge receipt of the following Addendum/Addenda issued in reference to 

7this solicitation by listing the Addenda by number, date and signing the form: 

Addendum ____________  Date: __________________ 

Addendum ____________  Date: __________________ 

 

Letter of Clarification  ____________  Date: __________________ 

Letter of Clarification  ____________  Date: __________________ 

 

     BIDDER:  

 

          By: ___________________________________  

                       Authorized Signature 

      ___________________________________  

      Printed Name of Signer 

___________________________________ 

Title of Signer 

___________________________________ 

Date Signed 

 

[END OF ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT FORM]  
 


